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Hello everyone, 
 
This week has been slightly quieter than 
earlier weeks, a time for us to take a 
breath before we move into our last week 
of this first half term.  
 
We welcome back Mrs Winnie and Mrs 
Reynolds. It will be lovely to have you back 
ladies.  
 
Denise our Office Administrator will arrive 
back on the Titan next week and will then 
be back to work. This means that Natasha 
will then be finished here with us. Thank 
you to Natasha for filling in for Denise. You 
have been fantastic and done a great job. 
 
I can now confirm that we have appointed 
our Year 5 & 6 teacher, who on 
completion of successful checks and 
medicals will join us in January 2022. 
 
 
Carolyn Kewen our Educational 
Psychologist will arrive on the next A400 
flight and after isolation will be in school 
to see some of our students. If this 
involves your child, you will receive a 
letter next week with further details. 
Please feel free to come and see us if 
you’re have any questions or concerns.  
 
Our Year 11 students will be sitting the 
first of their Triple Science Exams (Biology) 
next week. Good Luck guys, you have got 
this! I am confident you will both do well.  
 
Tuesday 19th October will be our Year 7 
Parents Evening. This is a chance for you 
to talk to the teachers about how your 
child is settling in to life in the Secondary 

school and to ask any questions you may 
have. We look forward to seeing you then.  
 
Friday 22nd October is our Annual Harvest 
Assembly. You should have received a 
letter about this. It will be lovely to see 
Parents/Carers at this assembly and to 
share lunch with us.  
 
Our annual Sports Day will be held on 
Sunday 24th of October at 9am. Details of 
this will be sent separately by Mr Duncan.  
 
 
Please also remember that the Library and 
Resource Centre will open in its new home 
in Georgetown at 11am on Saturday 23 
October.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
That’s it for now.  
 
Mrs Maggott. 
 



Newsletter 

Friday 15th October 2021 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Two Boats School 

   

Jordan – So far I am enjoying year 8 and I can’t wait to see what comes next. One of my favourite quotes I have seen 
around the school is in the English room and it is “Life is like a book, every day is a new page, every month is a new 
chapter and every year is a new series.” 

Leeanna – I have enjoyed being in school and doing English because we are reading about Sherlock Holmes and 
trying to figure out who killed Julia in The Adventure of the Speckled Band.  

Troy – I have enjoyed DT, HE and Science because we have had a lot of practical sessions in all three of them and 
they were fun.  

Zayla – I have enjoyed English, Science and Maths and our first year 8 practicals. In English we have been reading 
The Adventure of the Speckled Band and in Maths we have been doing ratio. In science we have been doing the 
digestive system and in our HE practical we did a full English breakfast.  

Lucas – So far I have enjoyed school. We went on a trip to go on the HMS Protector. It was very fun looking at all the 
equipment on there and what they do. They also had machine guns! 

Rhiann – I have enjoyed English. We have been learning about the story of the Speckled Band and it has been really 
fun. I have also enjoyed Science.  

Jaylen – I really have been enjoying DT in year 8 because we are learning how to make key tags.  

Wyatt – I have really been enjoying English so far because we are learning about Sherlock Holmes and reading a 
really interesting story about the Speckled Band and everyone is really into it! 

Mrs Giles – The creativity and passion of all the students at Two Boats  has just blown me away, and I’ve loved 
seeing how enthusiastic year eight have been with their lessons this term, from solving murder mysteries in English 
to “catching” deadly diseases in science. Even outside of school they continue to impress me with their 
commitment to MPA and music, to name just two. I can’t wait to see what the rest of the year holds for us all! 

Hello and welcome to this week’s newsletter, brought to you by Y8! 
 
We have been hard at work over the last few weeks and have settled 

back into school life and got used to not being the youngest in the 

secondary school anymore. We also welcomed Leeanna to our group 

and to Ascension Island, as well as Mrs Giles, our new form tutor. Here’s 

a little snippet of what we have been up to so far. 
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Ascension Island 

Library and 

Resource Centre 
The Ascension Island 

Library and Resource 

Centre is opening in its 

new home. We have a 

wide selection of lovely 

Books and DVD’S you can 

borrow to suit all ages, 

so why not come and 

have a browse. 

 

Look forward to seeing 

you there. 

 

Please Support Your 

Library 

 
 

When: Saturday 

23rd October 2021. 

Where:  Old Tasty 

Tucker Building, 

Georgetown, 

Time: 11am to 2pm. 

 
 

On Sale 
Savouries, Cakes, 

Biscuits, Tea, Coffee, 

Sodas & Water. 
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